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2nd December 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

Re : Panto 

 

Due to the whole school going to see the pantomime ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ on Tuesday 8th 

December, we would like to offer an alternative dinner menu for this day only. 

 

We are able to offer: 

 

Red 

Pork Sausages 

Blue 

Fish fingers 

Green 

Jacket potato with a choice of filling 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Legg 

Administration Officer 
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